
HAMMOND REEF GOLD PROJECT 
RESPONSE TO COMMENTS ON FINAL EIS/EA 

COMMENT – A-4 
Source: Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency 

Summary of Comment 
The table lists a permit under Section 127 of CEPA to deposit waste in Canadian Marine Waters.  This does not 
apply to freshwater so is not relevant to this project.   

Proposed Action 
Please acknowledge. 

Reference to EIS 
EIS Chapter 10: Table 10-1 Summary of Permitting Requirements

Response 
Thank you for your guidance.  Canadian Malartic Corporation understands that the Hammond Reef Gold Project 
will not require obtaining a permit for depositing waste in Canadian Marine Waters. 
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